
January 6, 2003

Dr. Harold Agnew
322 Punta Baja Drive
Solana Beach, California 92075

Dear Harold:

The Board Members and staff are looking forward to your visit during the week of February
24, 2003.  I understand that you will be traveling on Monday, February 24 and will be at the Board on
Tuesday, February 25.

As I mentioned to you, our site representatives are scheduled to be in town for their quarterly
reviews at which all our technical staff participate throughout the week.  If your schedule permits, we
would be pleased to have you remain with us and sit in during their oral reports and discussion,
particularly the one by Dr. Charles Keilers, the Los Alamos Site Representative.

As for your presentation, I would leave it completely up to you.  Following are some areas of
interest to our members and staff if you would share with them based on your personal experiences.

! Events at the University of Chicago leading up to and success of the First Pile at Stagg
Field.

! Early days of the Los Alamos Laboratory and how it was administered and how it
evolved during Norris Bradbury’s administration and then your leadership.

! Your experience leading up to, during and after, the Hiroshima Bomb drop—your
interface with the military during that period and subsequently when you served with
General Norstad at NATO and on various military advisory boards.

! Any thoughts you may have as to how the Board and staff can best do its work and
contribute to the success of the nuclear weapons program.

Depending upon your schedule, we could intersperse your presentation during one, two, or
three days and have you also attend our site representatives presentations.

Sincerely,

John T. Conway
Chairman


